Jane Rasely

From: Heather Wright

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:28 PM
To: Jane Rasely

Subject: FW: Winslow Hotel

From: Kerry Kirk <mylkwords@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, July 22, 2019 9:03 AM

To: Heather Wright <hwright@bainbridgewa.gov>
Subject: Winslow Hotel

Hello Ms. Wright,

| am writing to ask you to please not support the 87 room Winslow hotel. The additional load of traffic, likely tied to
ferry times, will only make a difficult situation worse. As | understand it, the hotel also hopes to become a venue for
events. | hope that the neighbors' needs have been taken into account. Will the noise from this not be detrimental to
their lives? While | understand that progress happens, it just seems like the current location for such a large hotel is not
the best one. A much smaller facility would fit better in that space and not cause such an impact on its neighbors. If it
must be that large, surely there are other places not so close to a residential and already at capacity area for it to be
built.

Thank you for your consideration.

Kerry Kirk



